
February 2022

 Dates to Remember


February is:


Black history month


Teen dating violence awareness and 

prevention month


National library lover’s month


National children’s dental health 

month


Heart health month


February 4 ~ go red for women day


February 10 ~ general meeting


Medford memorial community center


7:00 PM


UPDATE ~ this may be a zoom 
meeting.


February 14  ~ Valentine’s Day


February 17 ~ dinner social


Time and location tba


February 23 ~ book club


Time and location tba


Presidents’ Message

February meeting


We Will be discussing our projects 

For the remainder of the year.


Refreshments

Savory snack ~ Kathy C


Sweet snack ~ cathy


UPDATE ~ this may be a zoom meeting. If the board 

Decides to meet in person we ask that you wear a mask

www.Medfordwomansclub.com

February, is upon us and that means we are half 
way through our club year.  This has been 

another trying one and we want to thank all of 
our members for sticking with us and making the 

best of this difficult situation.  While we hope to 
be able to return to fully normal operations 

soon, we do still have the (hopefully) tail end of 
this pandemic.  But hope is in sight.


Please join us for this month’s general meeting 
where we will discuss the way forward.


Thanks again and love to you all!


~ Kathy and shawn

http://www.Medfordwomansclub.com


The midnight library by 

Matt haig


February 23 ~ time and 
location tba


Wanna read ahead? 


~ salt to the sea by ruta sepetys


~ you never forget your first: a biography 
of George Washington by Alexis coe 


Fundraising ideas 
are always 

welcome.  The 
fundraising 

committee is open to 
all members.  

Please consider 
joining the effort.


Vicki has set up another see’s candies 
fundraiser to run during most of 2022.  The 
link is on our public Facebook and will be 

sent via email.  Please share this with 
everyone.


Our pinelands library 
has moved to its new 

location in the 
township building at 49 
union street.  Why not 
take a look during this 

national library 
lover’s month.


This spring we will undertake a renovation of our 
freedom park memorial bench area.  We are in need 

of a new gardening plan or a rejuvenation and 
refresh of the current plantings.  If you are 
blessed with a green thumb, please consider 

offering your services for this project.

We haven’t had a 
social in awhile 

and we know some 
of you would like 

to revive this 
tradition so we 
will meet for 

dinner on 
Thursday, 

February 17.  Time and place to 
be announced.

Thanks to Elaine and Denise for organizing our 
valentines for vets program and for distributing 
the supplies.  And thanks again to Elaine and her 

husband James for offering to deliver the finished 
cards to the residents of the Vineland home for 

vets.


Thanks to Vicki for once again setting up our see’s 

Candies fundraiser.


Thanks to Shawn for setting up the dinners for 
Alice sign ups and to everyone who graciously


Offered to help.


Erin ~ February 20th

Julie ~ February 26th

Linda ~ February 27th


Thanks to Elissa for offering to be on 
the special olympics team.  Anyone 

else who may be interested please let 
Kathy c know.


We Would like to create a special 
Olympics team to help at the New 

Jersey state games from June 10-12, 
2022 at the college of New Jersey. 

Go red for women is 
February 4 ~ go to 

goredforwomen.org

For more information.

Let’s get together

http://goredforwomen.org


The NJSFWC 2022 convention will be 
held from Sunday, April 24th - Tuesday, 
April 26th at the Tropicana in Atlantic 

City.  Please let Shawn or Kathy know if 
you are interested in attending.

Garden district 


Arts & culture

The garden District achievement day is 

scheduled for April 14, 2022 at the 
pennsauken country club. There are so 

many talented women in our club, it 
would be wonderful to display those 

talents for all to see.


There are a variety of categories for 
clubwomen to enter ~ from 

photography to jewelry making, from 
watercolor art to knitting and 

crocheting, there’s something to show 
off everyone’s artistic talent.


Contact kathy c for rules and entry 
registration requirements.

NJSFWC 2022 convention

Would you like learn more about 
discovering your roots and your 

ancestors? Join Jane Mackesy on Zoom 
as she shows us ways to explore your 

genealogy on February 24, 2022 at 
7:00 p.m. Save the date now and more 

information will follow. 
mackesy@njsfwc.org

Ask granny

LEADERSHIP: SOMETHING FOR EVERYONE


The NJSFWC is Sponsoring a LEADERSHIP 
Workshop. The goal is to develop and improve 

Leadership at the State, District and Club level. 
Bring your ideas. Meet some of the NJSFWC 

Executive Committee & Board members and have 
your questions answered.


NJSFWC LEADERSHIP WORKSHOP 
MODERATOR: SHIRLEY HOLLY, NJSFWC 

PRESIDENT ELECT 
LOCATION: NJSFWC HEADQUARTERS 

55 LABOR CENTER WAY, NEW BRUNSWICK 
DATE: FEBRUARY 26, 2022—SATURDAY 

TIME: 10 A.M.—12 P.M. 
RSVP: HOLLY@NJSFWC.ORG 

DEADLINE: FEBRUARY 19, 2022 
FOOD: A LIGHT BREAKFAST AND REFRESHMENTS



The woman’s club of Medford is a proud 
member of the New Jersey state 

federation of women’s clubs and in turn 
of the general federation of women’s 

clubs.

Club women are ‘dedicated to 

community improvement by enhancing 
the lives of others through volunteer 

service’.

From Gfwc news & notes


GFWC 

affiliate organization

Planning for the 2022 GFWC 
Annual Convention in New Orleans 
is in full swing and June 25-28 will 
be here before you know it. Event 

registration and the Call to 
Convention will launch on 
www.gfwc.org on March 1

Prevent Child Abuse America is the 
leading national, not-for-profit 

organization whose sole mission is “to 
prevent the abuse and neglect of our 

nation’s children.” Prevention is defined 
as the abuse or neglect never occurring. 

The Prevent Child Abuse America 
national office is located in Chicago, 
Illinois, and its network includes 47 

statewide prevention chapters

GFWC 

Remote holiday open 

house

Back by popular demand! Due to 
numerous requests, the remote 

Holiday Open House will be available 
for viewing until Friday, February 18.


If you did not get a chance to register 
for the remote Holiday Open House 

previously, registration is open once 
again to receive a link to the remote 

experience. You can register through 
the GFWC Member Portal to view this 
remote event until 12:00 noon ET on 
February 15. The theme of the 2021 
GFWC Holiday Open House is Good 

Tidings of Comfort and Joy – a 
wonderful reminder of the happiness 

we receive from encouraging and 
supporting our friends, family, and 

neighbors.

https://www.gfwc.org/
http://www.preventchildabuse.org/
https://gfwc.users.membersuite.com/auth/portal-login

